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Report Date: 11/16/2005 

Primary Information 

Description: TERESA MARIE HALBACH: Interview/Travis Groelle 

Occurence From: 11/11/2005 11:50 

Occurence To: 11/11/2005 12:00 

Dissemination Code: Agency 

Reporting LEO 
Approval Status 
Approved Date 

Sturdivant, Thomas A (Wausau Narcotics DCI) 

Approved 

11/28/2005 

Approved By: Kelly, Carolyn S (Madison Arson DCI) 

Related Addresses 
Address Relationship 
12450 CTHQ, Two Rivers, Wisconsin , United States of America Interview Location 

Related Subjects 
Name 
FRED RADANDT SONS INC 

Iype Sex Race DOB Relationship 
Business Mentioned 

Avery's Auto Salvage Business Subject of Interest 

Groelle, Travis P Person Male White 05/28/1983 Interviewed 

Peterson, Chris Person Unk Unknown Mentioned 
Tremi, David Person Male Unknown Mentioned 

Record Status Information 
Record Origination Operator 

Record Origination Date 

Knutson, Andrea L (DCI Appleton Field Office / Wisconsin Department of Justice DCI) 

11/21/2005 11:11 

Last Update Operator: Kelly, Carolyn S (Wisconsin Statewide Intelligence Center DCI) 

Last Update Date 11/28/2005 14:32 

Date Reporting LEO 
Sturdivant, Thomas A (Wausau Narcotics 
DCI) 

Supervisor Date 

Kelly, Carolyn S (Madison Arson DcI) 9/12/2016 

Narrative begins on the following page. 
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On November 11, 2005, at approximately 11:50 a.m., S/A Thomas A. Sturdivant interviewed 

Travis P. Groelle, W/M, DOB O5/28/1983, who works for F. Radandt Sons Inc. as a hopper 

loader and was working on Monday, 10/31/2005 at the pit on CTH Q. Groelle provided his 

home address as 4902 CTH B, Manitowoc, WI, 920-684-4028. 

Groelle stated he worked from 4:00 a.m. until noon and then from 4:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m., on 

Monday, 10/31/2005. Groelle stated he was running the hopper and operating the loader 

throughout the day and evening. Groelle stated it was after 5:30 or 6:00 p.m. that he smelled a 

foul odor coming from the Avery salvage yard area. Groelle stated he could not see a fire or 

smoke, as it was dark outside, and described the odor as something that "I never smelled before." 
Groelle distinctly recalled that it was Monday, Halloween night that he was working, and that he 

normally doesn't work at night. The wind was blowing towards the pit from the Avery property. 
Groelle stated he mentioned this foul odor to two other employees: Chris Peterson, who can be 

reached at 920-755-2082; and David Treml, nicknamed "Cuba," who can be reached at 

920-593-2951. 

The interview with Groelle was concluded at 12:00 noon. 
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